
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tesco shops Te 

Over the Summer holidays, Miss Coston and her family have been very busy developing something new and exciting at 

Queen Emma Primary School. Miss Coston is starting to develop a dedicated Forest School area on our school field that 

all of our children will be able to access and use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School encourages children to be physically active and supports risk-taking, child-centred learning, exploration 

and play. Recent research in the UK into Forest School and its impact on young children found positive impacts on 

children in terms of confidence, social skills, language and communication, motivation and concentration, physical 

skills and knowledge and understanding of the world around them. 

 

 

 

 

 

To help fund the development of our new Forest School area, Miss Coston also wrote a bid to access a Tesco ‘Stronger 

Starts’ grant. We are very pleased to say that Miss Coston’s bid was successful.  

Between October 2023 and January 2024, if you are shopping in Tesco, please place your blue token in the Queen 

Emma Primary School Forest School box to help vote for our project. The project with the highest number of votes will 

receive £1500. This will help us fund further exciting resources to enhance our new area.  

    

 

 

 

 

 

Please share this exciting news with all your friends and family and encourage them to vote for us too. 

You can vote for us in the following Tesco stores… 

Tesco Extra in Bar Hill, Tesco in Newmarket Road, Cherry Hinton and Milton and Tesco Express in Petty Cury, Campkin 

Road, Cherry Hinton High Street, Histon, Orchard Park, Chesterton, Hills Road, Clifton Road, East Road and Great 

Shelford.  

 


